NLEY SNOWCHARGERS NEWS LET

Next snowmobile meeting Wed.Feb.3rd. @ MARTINO'S RESTAURANT @7:30



GREETINGS

Trails as of now are open, probably closed by the weekend because of warm temps. There was a question posed to me by one of our members, why aren't the groomers out? The easiest way to find out is to call me or maybe you could go to the website and it would explain why. Email is fine but a lecture I don't need.

Trails are now being groomed and we will continue as weather cooperates.

Hopefully we get more snow this next week it is looking promising, if we just get a few inches it might be enough to reopen, watch the website.

There is some brushing that needs to be done north of town if we can get some people together to do that would be great. If you've done trail work let Dennis Johnson know so he can get it on a worksheet. Other than that see you at the meeting.

Also check out the website, the address is www.stanleysnochargers.com If you have something you would like me to change or add bring those ideas to the meeting.



Feb.3rd. meeting at Martino's 7:30